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IEEE 802.1 has a project, IEEE P802.1CQ Multicast and Local Addresses Assignment. It has been suggested that IEEE Std 1722-2016 Annex B MAC Address Acquisition Protocol might be a good starting point for our protocol. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like your cooperation in our working with IEEE Standards staff such that IEEE 802.1 Working Group can have access to Annex B to consider using it as a starting point for our work.
Regards, 
Glenn Parsons



